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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

 

March 29 –Welcome Back from Spring Break! 

April 2 – Good Friday (school closed) 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

 

Principal’s Message 

Spring break is upon us. This has been a busy and productive learning term. Students at 

Cloverdale Traditional School have shown they always have the ability to put their best foot 

forward. The students work hard, attend respectfully, and are always kind and considerate. Have 

a fabulous, restful break everyone. Enjoy some down time with family. 

I would like to thank the PAC for the fun frozen treats brought in for all our students this week. It 

was a lovely surprise for them, after all the hard work of this last term. 

 

Student-Led Conferences  

More detailed information will be sent home after Spring Break but we wanted to let you know 

that this year, Student-Led Conferences will look and feel quite different. Every division teachers 

will be communicating their plans for Student-Led Conferences to their families individually. 

Student-Led Conferences are on April 28th & 29th.  11:54 a.m. dismissal both days. Hybrid classes 

will be dismissed at 11:45 a.m. 

 

Library Update 

Thank you to the Times Colonist Literacy society for their grant of $1900 to purchase books for 

our school library. This funding is a tremendous bonus for us and makes a big difference in 

helping to keep our collection fresh and interesting for our students. If you have ideas about any 

books we should get, Ms. Aerts loves suggestions - you can reach her at naerts@sd61.bc.ca. 

Happy Reading over the break, everyone! 

 

 

DISTRICT & COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

 

Educational Assistant Training Program (April 12-23, 2021) 

Are you looking to join our District?  Do you want to make a difference in the everyday lives of 

children?  We have an opportunity for you! 

The Greater Victoria School District is offering a two-week condensed training program designed 

to get aspiring Educational Assistants classroom ready!  For more information about the 

Educational Assistant Training Program, including program content and requirements for 

acceptance into the program, visit the School District 61 website at www.sd61.bc.ca and go to 

Employment. 

 

A Spring Break Message from Superintendent of Schools, Shelley Green 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UnCg2UUPlbQ 
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